
MEMORANDUM  

To:   File No. S7-10-22  

From:   Ammon Simon, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce  

Re:   Meeting with representatives of ConocoPhillips 

 

 

 On Tuesday, August 23, 2022, Commissioner Hester Peirce and Benjamin Vetter and 
Ammon Simon, Counsels to Commissioner Peirce, met with the following individuals from 
ConocoPhillips:  

• Kelly Rose; SVP Legal, General Council 
• Bill Bullock; EVP & CFO 
• Shannon Kinney; DGC Corporate, Employment, CCO & Corporate Secretary 
• Konnie Haynes-Welsh; Chief Accounting Office 
• Julie Dalzell; Managing Director, Climate Risk 
• Karl Fennessey; VP, Corporate Public Policy 
• Gina Felton; Director, Federal Regulatory 

The general topic discussed was the Commission’s proposed rules on The Enhancement 
and Standardization of Climate-Related Disclosures for Investors and the related comment letter 
submitted by Conoco Phillips. 

 


